
We aim to be a school where our Christian ethos provides the foundation for all we do.  
Thankfulness Hope Love Peace Respect  Forgiveness  
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been wonderful to be able to welcome everyone back into school after Christmas; fortunately, Borisõ 

threat of Home Learning didnõt come to fruition!  I canõt believe that we are heading towards the end of 

January already.  Lots of exciting learning has already taken place and there is still lots more to come! 

 

Pre-School 

Our newly opened Pre-School continues to go from strength to strength with new faces joining the 

Caterpillars class each week.  The children are so lovely and welcome their new friends in with open arms.  

We are currently full on some days, so please get your childõs name down early if you would like them to  

join. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Y5/6 Football team  

         Our fantastic Y5/6 football team won 2 out of their 3 matches  

         in the round ro bin section of the Kirby Shield. I was thrilled to  

         receive an email saying that we have qualified for the quarter -finals.  

         We will now play a match against Ibstock Juniors.  Date and venue 

         to be confirmed.  Well played to all of the team!  

       

    We have also entered a team into the Y4/5 Rose Bowl football 

competition, we will let you know when the draw has been made. 

 

 

 

Parents Evening  

Parents evening this term will take place on Tuesday 8th February and Wednesday 9th February- we were 

hoping to hold this face to face in school, but due to the ongoing pandem ic we feel that this should be held 

virtually. Your childõs mid-year report will come on Monday 7th February along with some good examples 

of their recent work for you to look at.  

 


